IN THE NEXT 2 WEEKS
HERE AT DAL!

More fun than blue cheese! |
! Academic/External and Course Evaluation

If you're interested in getting involved with the
DSU Course Evaluation to help students pick the classes
that are best for them or you want to help form aca-
demic policies at Dal or maybe you're the political type
and enjoy working with government and external organi-
zations to make education better, then you should con-
tact Kelly MacKenzie, the VP Student Advocacy, to get
involved!! Call 494-1275 or e-mail dsuvpa@dal.ca.

~ Employment Oppor

The council secretary shall be paid an honorarium
for the recording of minutes during the biweekly council
meetings that normally occur on Sundays and are respon-

SPECIAL MIDNTTE

sible for recording the minutes of any special council
meeting that takes place. The Council Secretary also SHOWWNG
may work up to 15 hours each week on behalf of the e |
council for which they are paid a wage. HALLOWTEN MGHT o
Please fill out an application at the DSU offices on Eal Uﬁ QCTPBERG IST
the second floor of the Student Union Building and re- | R e {
turn by: - TO THE MCINNES ROOM |
October 28, 1998 - 4:30pm | | PSSR

Any question may be directed to the Dalhousie Student
Union Executive by calling 494-1106.

Dalhousie Student Union, 6136 University Ave., Halifax, NS, B3H 4]2
http:/fwww.dal.ca/dsu




